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16/08/2018  06:55:302018/3830/P OBJ Azeem As a resident of the Central St Giles complex I regularly walk and jog along Shaftesbury Avenue. The 

pedestrian traffic is constant there. I am concerned around congestion during the day as well as criminal 

activity at night. This end of Shaftesbury Avenue is quieter at night and will lend itself to loitering and making 

this area unsafe for residents to walk home.
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